
ETGLD Libraries are reopening to the public!

Beginning April 19, 2021, the ETGLD Libraries will begin allowing patrons into the libraries on
a limited basis. They will still be offering curbside services throughout the day.

The following services will be added inside the libraries: book and material browsing and
checkout, printing and copying, public computers with time limits, Wi-Fi, library card
applications and renewals, material holds pickup and checkouts, and technology and reference
help.

Elroy and Garfield will be open to patrons according to the following schedule:

Mon-Fri: 11am-4pm

They will both still be providing curbside service according to the following schedules:

Elroy:
Mon-Thu: 11:00am-6:00pm
Fri & Sat:  11:00am-5:00pm

​
Garfield:

Mon-Fri:  11:00am-5:00pm

Safety Guidelines

● All patrons and staff are required to wear masks, even during Curbside interactions
● Limiting your visit to 30 minutes or less is recommended
● Each library will have a maximum occupancy limit

○ Garfield: 5 patrons at a given time
○ Elroy: 7 patrons at a given time

● Hand sanitizer will be provided throughout the library
● The libraries will be sanitized by staff throughout the day
● Plexiglass is installed at all circulation desks
● Furniture and computers are spaced a minimum of six feet apart

Questions?

Please call the library at 512-243-1981 or email us at contact.us@etgld.org for more
information.

***This information will be updated periodically regarding how the Library’s operations have
changed due to COVID-19.


